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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

My daughter has developmental disabilities. We have been unable to find a day program for 
her due to staff shortages and the unwillingness of agencies not wanting to provide services for 
an individual who may require more assistance. As of now she has to stay home. This puts a 
hardship on families that have to work, and the individual who has to stay home day in and day 
out. In my opinion the day services that were provided by the county boards should have never 
been taken away, the individuals had a consistent and safe place to go on a daily basis.


